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May 24, 2019 

Ms. Nancy Martins 
Committee Administrator 
Planning and Housing Committee 
Toronto City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 
10th Floor, West Tower, Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

To Deputy Mayor Bailão  and the 
  Members of the City of Toronto Planning and Housing Committee 

RE: Item PH6.5, Home Ownership Funding Allocation to Support 127 New Non-Profit Affordable Ownership Homes 

Habitat for Humanity GTA is pleased to see the recommendation by the Executive Director of the Housing Secretariat 
regarding the proposed home ownership funding allocation to support new non-profit affordable ownership homes at 
3060 Eglinton Avenue East. 

We commend the Planning and Housing Committee for its long-standing partnership with our organization in supporting 
the development of new affordable home ownership opportunities. We are appreciative of this collaboration and are fully 
supportive of the recommendation that has resulted. 

We look forward to our continued work with the Housing Secretariat and the Planning and Housing Committee to deliver 
even more affordable home ownership opportunities in the City. 

In partnership, 
 
 
 
Joshua Benard 
Vice President, Habitat for Humanity GTA 

cc. Ana Bailao, Chair, Affordable Housing Committee
Sean Gadon, Executive Director, Housing Secretariat

Joshua Bénard
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